Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 10:32 AM

To: steve.hahn@parks.wa.gov; Doug D'Hondt

Subject: Canyon Interpretive Center SD-14-00004 - Transmittal of Comments Received
Attachments: SD-14-00004 Canyon Interpretive Center Transmittal of Comments.pdf; SD-14-00004

Canyon Interpretive Center KVFR comment email_1.27.15.pdf; SD-14-00004 Canyon
Interpretive Center DOH comment email_1.28.15.pdf; SD-14-00004 Canyon Interpretive
Center Yakama Nation comment letter_2.5.15.pdf; SD-14-00004 Canyon Interpretive
Center WSDOT comment letter_2.25.15.pdf; SD-14-00004 Canyon Interpretive Center
KCPW comment email_2.25.15.pdf; SD-14-00004 Canyon Interpretive Center WDFW
comment letter_2.26.15.pdf

Good morning Mr. Hahn.

Please find attached the comments received during the 30 day comment period on the Canyon Interpretive Center
Shoreline Substantial Development Permit and Public Facilites Permit. A hard copy of all attachments has been provided
to Mr. Doug D’Hondt, the authorized agent for this project.

Feel free to contact me with any questions you may have.
Regards,

Lindsey Ozbolt

Planner II

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
509.962.7637



